
 

  

TENDER NOTICE 

 

ADDENDUM  

The Maruleng Local Municipality hereby informs all interested bidders for the bid notice with 

reference number MLM/SCM/75/2024  for Procurement Of General Valuation System which was 

published  on the Sowetan newspaper on the 29th of February 2024, that: 

Please note that the bid closing date has been extended from the 29th of March 2024 to the 4th of 

April 2024.  

 

Interested companies  for the bid published in the above mentioned newspaper are requested to 

continue collecting bid documents from Maruleng Municipality finance Department/Website at 

any time of working days from 07H00 am to 16H00 pm until the deadline of submission. 

Service providers are hereby requested to sign this addendum/erratum and it must be 

attached in their bid documents 

 

           

Signature       Date 

 

         

Position                                                               Name of Tenderer 

 

 


